
	
	

Australasian	Hydrographic	Society	
	

The	 Australasian	 Hydrographic	 Society	 will	 be	 holding	 an	 evening	 seminar	 on	
Thursday,	 06	 December	 2018	 from	 5:30pm-10:00pm	 at	 the	 Moana	 Anglican	
Services	and	Teaching	(MAST)	Centre,	St	John	the	Baptist	Theological	College	at	7-
11	Des	Voeux	Road,	Suva.	
	
This	 meeting	 will	 provide	 presentations	 by	 local	 and	 international	 speakers,	 and	
discussion	on	hydrography	and	other	related	areas.	Speakers	include:	

• Fiji	Chief	of	Navy/Chief	Hydrographer	
• Fiji	Surveyor-General	
• Speaker	from	Fiji	Attorney-General’s	Department	
• Fugro	
• Western	Advance	
• Australasian	Hydrographic	Society	
• SPC	Geoscience	Division	

	
The	 Society	 invites	 those	 who	 have	 an	 interest	 in	 hydrography	 and	 related	
maritime	disciplines	to	attend,	including:	
	
• Nautical	Charting		–	Surveying	at	Sea	
• Coastal	Zone	Management	
• Offshore	Resource	Surveys	and	Management	
• Port	Development	and	Maritime	Engineering	
• Law	of	the	Sea	
• Marine	Cartography	
• Environmental	Protection	and	Studies	
• Marine	Geology	and	Geophysics	
	
Attendance	is	free	and	refreshments	will	be	available.	
	
Anyone	 wishing	 to	 attend	 is	 asked	 to	 contact	 John	 Maschke	 via	 email:	
maschkejw@gmail.com	or	 swp@ahs.asn.au	 by	 close	 of	 business,	Wednesday,	 05	
December	2018.	
	
	
	
	
	


